
 

 

 

 
Motion for Consideration: 
 
1. That notwithstanding Pool Enclosure By-law 94-59 an exemption be provided to 28 Royal Oak Drive to 

construct a pool enclosure fence along the two residential sides of the property with no fencing to be 
installed along the waterfront access, where as the by-law provides for the pool to be fully enclosed on 
three sides of the property; and 
 

2. That owner must comply with all other provisions of the Pool Enclosure By-law. 
 
Reason or Rationale in support of the motion: 
 
The current bylaw doesn’t speak to any special provisions for waterfront properties and having a fence 
block off a water access point does very little from a safety perspective. Staff noted they will be reviewing 
the by-law provisions at some point, but until that time this property would need an exemption. 
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